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May 2024 

 
Rounds 

April  YTD 
2017   2,375  3,593 
2018   1,236  1,539 
2019                 1,818               2,281 
2020            795         1,389 
2021            2,758              4,134 
2022            2,091          3,009 
2023   2,925  4,681 
2024   2,676  5,137 
 
We have decided to pass on the spring aerification this year.  The flood delayed the 
process and with Leagues and open play it didn’t seem appropriate to have them play on 
the greens.  We will top dress and needle tines greens more aggressively during the 
summer months and still plan our normal fall aerification the week after Labor Day.  
 
Brent Ebright has been hired to fill the vacant full time position on the Golf Shop Staff.  
Brent has been working on a part time basis at the Golf Course over the past year and has 
shown his merit and dedication to the City and the Golf Course.   May 16th will be his 
first day in the new role. 
 

 
 

 


